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Japan Electric Power Information Center, Inc. 

 

 

JEPIC and The Polish Electricity Association signed Memorandum 

 

10th of October 2016 in Warsaw, JEPIC and The Polish Electricity Association or PKEE signed 

Memorandum of Understanding on Exchange of Information in Warsaw. 

 

 

 

Mr. Aizawa, Chairman and CEO of JEPIC and Mrs. Gajęcka, 

Vice President of PKEE 

 

http://www.pkee.pl/

